
COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 28 June 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions 
here: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

CITIZENSHIP CEREMONY 

Wednesday 28 June 2023 from 5.45pm  
(for a 6.00pm start)

ARTCUBES IN LOCH

ArtCubes have commenced their tour around 
the South Gippsland region.

Now situated in Loch and showcasing the 
talents of photographer Paul Robinson and 
painter’s Kath Quinert and Jo Quirk.

To see who will be making use of the ArtCubes 
over the coming week, head to: 
visitsouthgippsland.com.au/artcubes/

TREE PLANTING PROJECT

Thank you to everyone who expressed an interest 
in getting a tree planted on their nature strip. Our 
allocations for this year have been exhausted. 

More details will be available soon on next year’s 
program.

CHOOSING THE RIGHT SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORM 
FOR YOUR GROUP WORKSHOP
Join us for an informative session on how to 
choose the best social media platform for your 
group.
The event will take place Saturday Jul 22, 9.30am at 
Michael Place, Leongatha. 
Don’t miss out on this opportunity to take your 
social media presence to the next level!
To reserve a spot, please go to:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/social_media_
workshop
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Youth Council
Get in quick to register your expression of interest 
for the South Gippsland Youth Council!

The South Gippsland Youth Council (SGYC) is 
an initiative led by young people who want to 
represent the voice of the youth who live, work/ or 
study in South Gippsland. 

Being part of SGYC is a fantastic opportunity 
to develop your skills in areas such as 
advocacy, project management, media and 
communications, as well as build upon your 
leadership skills. Do not miss out on the 
opportunity to hone in on your skills whilst 
making a difference through:

• Providing a means for youth to engage with 
different people, gather feedback, and suggest 
innovations to the South Gippsland Shire Council, 
other levels of government and the community.

• Identifying key issues relating to young people 
in South Gippsland and actively participating in 
the development of strategies to address them.

You will also have the opportunity to: 

• Improve the life of South Gippsland’s young 
people just like you.

• Lend your voice so key decision-makers in the 
community hear from young people.

Become a proud voice for young people in the 
South Gippsland community. 

Expressions of interest close midnight 30 June 
2023. 

If you know someone aged 14 to 24 who loves 
standing up for their peers? Who knows the 
struggles facing their generation and is willing 
to be part of the change. Do not let them miss 
out on the opportunity to expand their wealth of 
knowledge as part of the South Gippsland Youth 
Council.

To register an expression of interest, please go to:  
southgippsland.vic.gov.au/youth

Enrolments for funded three-year-old and four-
year-old Kindergarten will close at midnight on 
Friday 30 June.

Late enrolments will still be accepted but will not 
be eligible to receive a fi rst round offer. 

Parents and carers who have not yet enrolled 
their children are encouraged to get in quick to 
meet the June deadline.

To register go to:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/centralenrolment

2024 Kindergarten 
Registration


